


4.  Admissions Analysis 
 
Professor Griffiths presented a report on the 2021-22 Admissions Round.  He 
asked the Governing Body to note the following: 
 

 The number of offers this year has increased slightly on last year when it 
was anticipated that nearly all applicants would make their grades. There 
were 156 offers made this year and it is anticipated that about 138 
applicants will make their offers.  

 

 The ratio of state to independent school offers is well up on last year at 
75%.  

  

 The proportion of offers to POLAR candidates is well up on last year, and 
approaching the targets set by OfS for 2024-25.   

 

 The Admissions Team has done some research on the use of the winter 



work on the kitchens, great hall and café will be complete at some point in Lent 
2023.   
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